
04 January 2024 

Our Ref: FOI 239 

Request 

We received your request on 08 December 2023 for the following information: 

Please accept the below as a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 

In the last 12 months, how many non-standard NIHE placements in Derry were of 

a total longer than 3 months. 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

From 1st December 2022 to 30th November 2023 the Housing Executive provided a total 

of 189 placements in non-standard accommodation to households who presented as 

homeless within the Derry City & Strabane District Council area, and where the length of 

placement was greater than 90 days.  

It should be noted that the 189 placements refers to placements where the placement 

started between 1st December 2022 and 30th November 2023. Furthermore, this 

information refers to households who presented as homeless within Derry City & 

Strabane District Council area and some placements will have been provided with non-

standard accommodation outside the local council area.  

This concludes our response. 
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